
Notes about Data for District Courts for FY 2011 

 
 

At the time of publication, there was a 93.1 percent reporting rate overall for the fiscal 

year. 

 

No reports were received from Brewster, Calhoun, Castro, Deaf Smith, Edwards, Fayette, 

Gillespie, Hudspeth, Lamb, Martin, and Newton counties. 

 

Juvenile reports were not received from Duval County for January through August 2011. 

 

Criminal reports were not received from Henderson County for March through August 

2011. 

 

No family reports were received from Upton County. In addition, civil reports were not 

received for September through December 2010. 

 

No reports were received for August 2011 from Medina County. 

 

Due to case management system problems: 

 

 No reports were received from Dallam, Kendall, Maverick, Orange, Pecos  

 No criminal reports were received from Galveston County. 

 No juvenile reports were received from Brazos, El Paso, Hidalgo, Hill, and 

Nueces counties.   

 Juvenile reports were not received from Dallas County for November 2010 

through August 2011. 

 No reports were received from Burleson County for February through August 

2011. 

 No reports were received from Garza County for December 2010 through August 

2011. 

 Civil, family and juvenile reports were not received from Burnet County for 

October 2010 through August 2011. In addition, criminal reports were not 

received for May through August 2011. 

 Civil, family and juvenile reports were not received from Live Oak County for 

October 2010 through August 2011. 

 

For the latest data, run a report from OCA’s live database at:  

http://card.txcourts.gov/ReportSelection.aspx.  

http://card.txcourts.gov/ReportSelection.aspx

